
Parental Feedback on School Programs 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Teacher's Name] 

[School's Name] 

[School's Address] 

Dear [Teacher's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. As a parent of [Child's Name], I would like to take a moment 

to share my thoughts on the recent school programs my child has participated in. 

Firstly, I appreciate the effort put into [specific program or activity]. It has greatly enhanced 

[Child's Name]'s interest in [subject/area]. The hands-on activities and engaging lessons have 

made a significant impact on their learning experience. 

Additionally, I believe that communication regarding the program could be improved. Providing 

parents with periodic updates about ongoing activities and outcomes would help us better 

support our children's learning at home. 

Overall, I am very pleased with the school's programs and look forward to seeing [Child's Name] 

continue to thrive. Thank you for your dedication and hard work. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


